
 

Talbert House hosting Career Fair and Open House 
Seeking to hire Clinical Service Providers and Case Managers 

 

CINCINNATI— Talbert House is holding a career fair and open house on March 19, 2015 from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 

p.m. for individuals interested in learning more about career opportunities with Cincinnati’s premier behavioral 

health agency. Talbert House will extend offers to upcoming May graduates for post-college employment. 

 The career fair is open to current students, soon-to-be-graduates, and university/college faculty. Attendees 

should bring a complete copy of their resume, dress professionally, and be ready to interview. The career fair will 

be held at Talbert House’s Executive Office, located at 2600 Victory Parkway, on the corner of Victory Parkway 

and William Howard Taft in Walnut Hills. 

 For more information, contact Nick Weber at nick.weber@talberthouse.org or 513-751-7747. Visit 

www.talberthouse.org/careers to view current openings and apply today. 

# # # 
 

Talbert House is a community-wide nonprofit that operates within five service lines: Adult Behavioral Health, 
Community Care, Court and Corrections, Housing, and Youth Behavioral Health. Children, adults and families 
benefit from these proven services. Each year, Talbert House serves almost 36,000 clients face to face and an 
additional 34,000 are reached through prevention services throughout Greater Cincinnati. The Talbert House 
mission has two basic purposes: to improve social behavior and enhance personal recovery and growth. 
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